
 
 

The Corporation of the Town of Orangeville 

By-law Number 2021-  

A by-law to temporarily close Broadway from Second Street to 
Wellington Street on June 13, 2021 

 
Whereas Council deems it expedient to temporarily close road on June 13, 2021;  

 

Now therefore be it resolved that Council for The Corporation of the Town of 
Orangeville hereby enacts as follows: 

 
1. That Council hereby authorizes the following temporary road closure on June 

13, 2021 for a Peaceful Walk for Diversity Awareness: 

 Broadway from Second Street to Wellington Street from 9:00 am to 
2:00 pm. 

 
 

Read three times and finally passed this 31st day of May, 2021. 
 
 

Sandy Brown, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
 

Karen Landry, Clerk 

 

 


